Andrew, Devonia L.

From:

Roland, Margie L.

Sent:

Thursday, January 24, 2002 11:10 AM

To:

Andrew, Devonia L.

Subject:

Resignation of Wetlands Ad Hoc Committee Member

Devonia, Tom Andersen sent his resignation to Dean and I'm forwarding it to you. Do you need anything else on this.

Margie

----Original Message----

From: Mimms, Dean L.

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2002 11:07 AM

To: Roland, Margie L. Cc: Hilliard, Ralph W. Subject: FW: Dear Dean,

Margie -

Does his resignation not have to be made to the Clerk or/and Mayor and City Commissioners?

FILE #002238

February 11, 2002

Dean

----Original Message----

From: Tom Ankersen [mailto:Ankersen@law.ufl.edu]

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2002 11:03 AM

To: Mimms, Dean L.

Cc: TUEBOR@aol.com; Saunders, Thomas D.; Richard Hamann;

arozewicz@yahoo.com
Subject: Dear Dean,

Dear Dean,

Please accept my resignation from the City of Gainesville's ad hoc committee on wetlands and creeks, effective immediately. As we discussed at last week's meeting, committee member Richard Hamann and I work closely together in the field of environmental law. I direct an environmental law clinic that provides students the opportunity to participate in environmental law projects. Richard Hamann is a faculty advisor to the clinic. We believe the City's interests would best be served by enabling the Clinic to assist the City in staffing the Committee and by permitting the free exchange of ideas between Richard, myself, and the students concerning, in particular, the complex legal issues surroundings the City's regulatory interest in wetlands.

We look forward to working with you and the Committee and will proceed by developing a terms of reference for the Clinic to assist you and the Committee.

Sincerely,

Thomas T. Ankersen

Cc: Tom Saunders Richard Hamann Andrea Rozewicz Lisa Feurstein ----Original Message-----

From: Tom Ankersen [mailto:Ankersen@law.ufl.edu]

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2002 11:03 AM

To: Mimms, Dean L.

Cc: TUEBOR@aol.com; Saunders, Thomas D.; Richard Hamann;

arozewicz@yahoo.com
Subject: Dear Dean,

Dear Dean,

Please accept my resignation from the City of Gainesville's ad hoc committee on wetlands and creeks, effective immediately. As we discussed at last week's meeting, committee member Richard Hamann and I work closely together in the field of environmental law. I direct an environmental law clinic that provides students the opportunity to participate in environmental law projects. Richard Hamann is a faculty advisor to the clinic. We believe the City's interests would best be served by enabling the Clinic to assist the City in staffing the Committee and by permitting the free exchange of ideas between Richard, myself, and the students concerning, in particular, the complex legal issues surroundings the City's regulatory interest in wetlands.

We look forward to working with you and the Committee and will proceed by developing a terms of reference for the Clinic to assist you and the Committee.

Sincerely,

Thomas T. Ankersen

Cc: Tom Saunders Richard Hamann Andrea Rozewicz Lisa Feurstein FILE #002238 February 11, 2002